NEW TRAFFIC CONTROL BEACON FOR
PEDESTRIANS

US 1 and Mile Marker 99.7

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Six has activated a new type of pedestrian
crossing beacon on US 1 and Mile Marker 99.7. The beacon, a High-intensity Activated Cross Walk
signal, or HAWK for short, has proven successful in other parts of the country where it has been
installed.

How Does The HAWK Beacon Work?

The unit is typically off until activated by a pedestrian. When a pedestrian wishes to cross the street,
they press a button and the signal is activated. It is important to note that the pedestrian must wait for
the signal indication to cross.
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FDOT For more information about this HAWK Beacon please contact:
"= Public Information Specialist, Jeanette Gorgas, at (786) 239-8862, jgorgas@mrgmiami.com




INFORMATION FOR
DRIVERS

The HAWK signal uses red lights
requiring drivers to come to a
complete stop.

CROSSWALK

S I 0 P No lights = Flashing yellow = Steady yellow =
Drive as usual Caution: Pedestrian  Caution: Pedestrian
O N R E D is waiting to cross  is preparing to cross

Solid red = Flashing red =
Stop! Stop! Proceed only
Pedestrian crossing once pedestrian has
cleared your path
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